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August 19, 2016 
 
 
 
SHARON HUTCHINSON 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hutchinson: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your August 16, 2016 letter to the Group Insurance 
Board. Your letter will be provided to the Board for review in advance of its November 
2016 meeting.  
 
The Board will continue to discuss and analyze the Segal Report recommendations 
(Observations and Recommendations for 2017 and Beyond) over the next several 
months. The best way to stay informed is to monitor the work of the Board. Board 
meeting dates and agendas are located on the ETF website at 
http://www.etf.wi.gov/boards/board_gib.htm. You may also sign up for automatic e-alerts 
by clicking the red envelope on our home page.   
  
Thank you again for your interest in the state health insurance program. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Sara C. Brockman 
Health Policy Advisor 
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